
 
      13th November 2018 

Dear Parent, 
 
Y6F Class assembly – Friday 16th November 
Please join us as Mr Clinton’s class leads us in our Friday collective worship which will set us all up 
for a great day.  The assembly begins at 9:15 and we ask that all visitors arrive in good time.   
 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 16th November 
The PTA has asked that the children wear their own clothes on Friday with the ‘friendly 
penalty’ for this privilege being – Junior children … a bottle for the Parish Christmas 
Fayre stall and Infants … a pair of socks filled with sweets. 
All of the items go towards supporting our Parish at Christmas.  Our PTA lend a very 
big and generous hand to the success of the fayre.  As a community let us continue to support one 
another and leave heart prints after us!  
We are immensely aware of the huge generosity of our parents and are so grateful to you.  Thank 
you.  

 
PTA Link on School Website 
We are in the process of putting a link to our PTA on our school website so that you can easily 
access letters and information produced by the PTA directly from there.  The PTA page will be 
under the ‘Our School’ tab then under ‘Community’ on the right hand side menu list. 
 

NO Choir Club – Monday 19th November 
Mrs Davis is unavailable next Monday so the next practice will be on Monday 26th November.   

 
Parent Questionnaire 
Thank you so much to all who responded.  The data has been collated and will be sent out on 
Friday.  We shall also post on our website.  Thank you to all who provided additional comments for 
consideration; all have been read and reflected upon.  A selection of some of these will be shared 
with you – there are too many to address each and every one, so we have selected a cross section 
that represents the balance of opinions and ideas of the respondents.       
 

AA  ttrreeee  iiss  kknnoowwnn  bbyy  iittss  ffrruuiitt;;  aa  mmaann  bbyy  hhiiss  ddeeeeddss..    

AA  ggoooodd  ddeeeedd  iiss  nneevveerr  lloosstt;;  hhee  wwhhoo  ssoowwss  ccoouurrtteessyy  rreeaappss  

ffrriieennddsshhiipp,,    

aanndd  hhee  wwhhoo  ppllaannttss  kkiinnddnneessss  ggaatthheerrss  lloovvee..    

Saint Basil 

 

Dinner Money 
The cost of dinners for this half term is £78.30. Please pay via School Gateway. 
School Trips 
There is almost £2000 outstanding for forthcoming trips, if you have not paid please log onto the 
School Gateway and make your payment. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
H M Cusack,  
Headteacher 
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